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Edwards,Michelle

From: Nicole Adkins <nadkins178@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 10:14 AM
To: Edwards,Michelle
Subject: *Ext!*   STOP THOMPSON PARK

**External Email - Think Before You Click**  
- Helpdesk

 To Whom This May Concern: 
 
Thompson park located on 1751 Oak St, Terre Haute, IN 47807 does not have four way stops on all four corners of the 
park. When traveling North or South on South 17th street, neither of the corners of both Oak street or Thompson avenue 
have stop signs. A lot of vehicles travel forty plus miles an hour on South 17th street between Crawford street and Poplar 
street. I have witnessed a dog being fatally injured on impact by a vehicle driving reckless speeds. I strongly believe that 
even just one stop sign added to either intersection of Oak street or Thompson avenue would greatly reduce the possibility 
of anymore potential fatal accidents happening. I have children of my own and want to do whatever I can to protect them, 
especially when it is so close to their home and where they play. I appreciate your time in hearing me out and helping to 
keep our city safer! 
 
Thank you 
Nicole Adkins 
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